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Greetings from The Governor

Dear Fellow Moose Members,

I  would  like  to  take  this  opportunity  to  thank  all  the  
officers (both LOOM and WOTM), our members and their guests  
for making my year as Governor such a rewarding experience. I  
would especially like to thank my lady Holly for standing by me  
and  for  her  hard  work  throughout  the  year,  as  well  as  our  
administrator, John Mulvihill for his guidance and support. I am  
hopeful that all of our members and guests enjoyed the past year  
as well, and I look forward to working with next year’s Board of Officers. It is my understanding that at  
the end of this term, we will have raised and donated in excess of $20,000.00 through our charitable  
endeavors, and will be close to my projected “plus” fifty members. Again, thank you to all for making  
your lodge a success and “Not Just Your Neighborhood Bar”.

I would also like to thank all of the members and their guests for attending last month’s Estate  
Planning seminar. I am hopeful that it was educational and thank all of you who made contributions to  
our lodge or to Moose charities. Obviously, for those who could not attend, I am always available for  
your assistance.

I am hopeful that each of you can attend the Legacy Of The Moose scheduled for April 6th,  
2019.  There will be a  pork roast dinner starting at 6:00 pm with live entertainment, and we are  
requesting business dress attire for this event. At 7:00 pm, we will have a short but endearing program  
enlightening you as to  Mooseheart  and Moosehaven.  This will  be the last  charitable event  of  the  
current term of officers, and I am looking forward to a successful evening for your lodge and Moose  
Charities.

  In closing, if I have not had the pleasure of introducing myself to you and shaking your hand,  
please allow me the privilege to do so. I will always be available to listen to any members’ questions or  
concerns.

Fraternally,

Stephen R, Gladstone



Happy Birthday

LOOM

02 Guy Ganelli
02 Richard Passy
02 Robert Dougherty
03 Yvan Bilodeau
05 Sam Colacino
06 James Kochersperger Jr
06 Rosario Morales
08 Floyd Glass
10 Michael Bamdas
11 William Welch
12 Brian DeBolt
12 Cory Mitchell
12 Samuel Neese
15 Charles Wheatley
18 Brian Corkery
18 Gary Matthews
20 Roy Greer
21 Barry Bailey
22 Gary Kelly
22 John Ambort
23 Matthew Sanders
24 Larry Lampner
24 Richard Zehl
28 Paul McDonald
28 Richard Mitchell
29 Frank Russo
29 Joseph Tiritilli
29 Mike Doran
29 Russell Loland
30 Jarrod Campbell
30 Jeffrey Gladstone

The April birthday party
will take place on

Saturday, April 27 at 6pm 

All members born in April will enjoy 
dinner and their first drink 
compliments of the lodge

WOTM

01 Mindy Camacho
01 Patricia Campo
06 Susan  Madison
06 Joanne Wickenhauser
07 Carol Berfield
07 Kathleen Harrison
07 Sandra Newell
08 Barbara Mazza
09 Ginette Shelley
09 Mary Anna Walsh
10 Andrea Forray
11 Linda Charlock
11 Barbara Gideon
12 Debbie Varie-Bright
13 Aida Arias Thurlow
14 Nancy DeMartino
14 Geri Knezevich
15 Donna Annino
15 Tonya Jarvis
16 Diane Switchenko
17 Linda Warme
18 Magdaline Madera
19 Sarah Kochersperger
19 Joy Sullivan Long
20 Elizabeth Naile
21 Amy Gratton
22 Rosemary Dougherty
22 Elizabeth Frey
24 Karen Friedel
24 Loretta Matthews
25 Marilyn Urban
26 Carol Cloonan
26 Germaine Duffy
26 Anne Gamm
26 Ronni Puglisi
28 Belinda January
28 Joan Rauert
30 Katherine Jewell





Message from your Senior Regent

Happy  Easter  &  Happy  Passover.   Thank  you  to  
everyone  who  came  out  and  supported  our  Mardi  Gras  
dinner and karaoke night. We had such an amazing turnout  
as Wenda kept the singers singing and the music playing.  
Thank  you  to  Fred  G,  Jim  K,  John  M,  &  Mary  H  for  
decorating,  preparing the food, selling tickets,  and setting  
up. If I missed anyone, I apologize.

Our chapter has two events this month.  Academy of Friendship Celebration will be held on  
Saturday, 20 April 2019 at 4:30pm followed by our Meat Bingo at 6:00pm. Please bring a covered dish  
for meat bingo. So come out and support your Chapter. 

Thank you to all the co-workers who came out and voted for your 2019-2020 West Boca Raton  
Chapter 2273 Board of Officers. Our Installation of Officers is being held on Sunday, the 28 th of April  
at 12:00pm. Congratulations to the new Board of Officers

Senior Regent – Andrea Dougherty
Junior Regent – Cecilia Henkel
Secretary/ Treasurer - Jill Atkinson
Recorder – Ofelia Rodriguez
Junior Grad Regent – Kelley Hewitson 

Please mark your calendar for 04 May 2019 as well will be having our Horse Races.

The last 11 months has been truly wonderful. Thank you co-workers for believing in me to be  
your Senior Regent this  past year.  Our Chapter has done so much this  past year to  help support  
Mooseheart, Moosehaven & our Lodge.  Thank you to all the volunteers who helped make this year  
such a success. 

 Let me take this time to thank my wonderful Board of Officers for an amazing and successful  
year. I want to express my deep appreciation for help and support you offered me throughout this past  
year. Thank you from the bottom of my heart to Andrea, Cecilia, Holly & Ofelia for the countless  
volunteer  hours  put  in  over  the  last  year  to  make  all  of  our  events  and  our  Chapter  year  very  
successful. I consider myself very fortunate for having a chance to work with such an awesome Board. 

 WOTM continues on page 7 



 WOTM continues from page 6 

Thank you to Jane and Joan for being the Chapter’s Guide and Assistant Guide this past year.  
Making sure co-workers signed in, doors were closed and endowment was collected was not always an  
easy task. I truly appreciate everything you did. 

Thank you to Bugsy,  Carol,  Mary,  Toni  & Rosemary for making all  of  your events  such a  
success and making it so easy for the events to be run. All of your events were a success this year and  
your hard work truly paid off. 

Thank you to Lauren, Nathalie, & Tammie for auditing the books each month and doing the  
background checks on incoming co-workers.

A special thank you to my husband John, for believing in me. Thank you for standing next to me  
and being my biggest cheerleader throughout this year. You truly inspire me each day to work with  
sincerity and dedication. Thank you for being such an amazing best friend and partner, I love you. 

Ladies our Chapter meetings will continue to be on the 1st and 3rd Monday of each month at  
7:00pm. Come out and join us!

Faith, Hope & Charity

Kelley Hewitson

Senior Regent



Missed some events or just feeling left in the dark?

Subscribe to our Email list and you get
Emails with weekly updates and 
other important announcements

right in our Inbox.

Goto http://westbocamoose.com/subscribe/

or scan this image with your smartphone

You will receive an Email                           
asking  to confirm your subscription       

http://westbocamoose.com/subscribe/
http://m.westbocamoose.com/subscribe/


  



This Month at the West Boca Moose Lodge

April 2019

Schedule Subject to Change without Notice



  Next Month at the West Boca Moose Lodge

May 2019

Schedule Subject to Change without Notice







New Members

LOOM

Member              Sponsor

John Frazier        Mary Ann Frazier
Arthur Ponto        Toni Ponto
Jorge Chain         Heather Echagarrua
Ronald Smith        Stephen Gladstone
Justin Nance        Sandy Nance
William Allard      Mary Fazio
Roger Dumont        Thomas Chapman
Mark DiBattista     Aldo Frasca

WOTM

Member              Sponsor

Kelley Reedy        John Mulvihill
Sandra Darter       John Papp
Cynthia Carter      Fred Glass
Christi Sanders     Fred Glass
Beverly Schuss      Judy Brelsford
Melanie Kamburian   Fred Glass
Michelle Gaudette   Cecilia Henkel
Josephine Luchesse-Callori
                    Patricia Simon
Mary Sweeting       Patricia Simon
Barbara Bavaro      Lambros Raissis

Mark your calendar                                         

Kid's                               
Easter Party                            

Saturday                                                
April 20th, 2019                                                 

noon  till  2 pm                                                 



Hungry? Our Menus



Moosedoku

The objective is to place the numbers 1 to 9 in the empty squares so that each 
row, each column and each 3x3 box contains the same number only once. 

Solution in next month's edition.

Every Wednesday, 7 pm!

5 8 1 4 2 3 9 6 7
3 4 7 6 9 1 5 8 2
6 9 2 7 5 8 3 4 1
1 2 5 3 8 9 4 7 6
8 6 4 5 7 2 1 3 9
9 7 3 1 4 6 2 5 8
4 1 9 8 6 5 7 2 3
7 3 6 2 1 4 8 9 5
2 5 8 9 3 7 6 1 4

      6 3  
 6   4     

1    3  2  5
 5 6  9    7
   4   8   
 1 7 8      
 8      5  
    7 2    

3    6   1  



  

Every Thursday Night at 7 pm.    

  

This month's secret phrase

is

Clam Chowder

There was no winner this month. 

The jackpot is now at

2325.50 Zimbabwean Dollars!



 Are you one of the procrastinators?    

            You don't have to be.                  
            You can renew your                   
            Moose Membership                   
                right here at                          

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 

      or scan the qrcode right here                
           on your smartphone!                                      

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/





